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Manchester Center, VT – The Vermont Standard Offer Program commissioned a record number of renewable energy plants in 2024. Six renewable power plants connected to the grid with a combined capacity of nearly 11 MW. Consistent with programmatic goals of technology diversity, plants utilizing solar, small wind, and food waste technologies make up the banner year.  All Standard Offer Projects are distributed across the state of Vermont.

The Standard Offer Program was established in 2009, pursuant to 30 V.S.A. § 8005a, in order to promote the rapid deployment of small renewable generation through long-term contracts.  The total program capacity of 127.5 MW was distributed annually by a least-cost auction that included capacity carve-outs for wind, food waste, hydroelectric, and biomass.

For more information about the Standard Offer Program, visit www.vermontstandardoffer.com or email meghan@veppi.org.  

